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FOR ACTION: 

 
Subject:  Approval of the St. Louis Trip 
 
Every two years the Westfield Band and Choir programs have been approved by 
the Board of Education to go to St. Louis.  Fundraising takes place over that time 
and the trip is usually scheduled at the end of April.  The focus for this trip 
includes providing students with performance experiences, audience attendance 
experiences, opportunities for travel and visiting tourist attractions, camaraderie 
amongst the music students and a reward for their hard work throughout the year. 
 
Attached is a memo from Karma Krzysiak and Sue Metzger regarding the St. 
Louis Trip. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  The Board approve the St. Louis Trip, as presented. 
 


